
Waycroft Academy 

Newsletter No. 9 

Date: 26th January 2018 

Telephone 0117 3772198 
email: info@waycroftacademy.com  website: www.waycroftacademy.com 
 

Living and Learning Together 

Dear Mothers, Fathers and Carers 

Learning Heroes – On 19th January, in our 
Achievement Assembly, the following children were 
named as Learning Heroes 
Yr 1; Sawyer and Luke 
Yr 2; Aasher and Flora 
Yr 3; Ashley and Liam 
Yr 4; Scarlett and Jakub 
On 26th January the Learning 
Heroes were: 
Yr 1; Lois and Olivia 
Yr 2; Ruby M and Ruby P 
Yr 3; Macey and Dulcie 
Yr 4; Connie and Evie-Mai 
Well done to all our children for showing their use of 
‘building learning power’. 

 

Courtesy Awards – On 19th January, Oliver W in Y2 
and Josh K in Y5 and on 26th January, Charlie in Y1 and 
Ashton B in Y3 were awarded with these special 
lanyards. Well done to all of these children for 
showing their courtesy skills. 

 

Please look after our local residents and their 
property – I was really sad to hear last week that 
some Waycroft pupils were playing on our local 
residents’ property. Please make sure you stay on 
public pathways when walking home. We do rely on 
the people who live on Selden Road to help us when 
we want to run events like the circus and fayres, so it 
is important that we treat them with the kindness and 
respect that they deserve. 

 

Parking – Please make sure you are parking safely at 
pick up and drop off to ensure residents can get in and 
out of their homes and make sure children and 
families are not forced to walk in the road to get 
around you. It is important that we protect our 
children from inappropriate adult discussions – 
remember we are their role models. 

 

Work along dates; reminder for Y3 and Y4 
Y4 – 29th January Y3 – 30th January 
We look forward to seeing you in school very soon.  

 

Paintworks 
Exhibition- Well done 
to everyone who had 
their work displayed. 

It was a lovely event and thank you to all of those 
families who visited to support the school. 

 

BLP Focus – Revising (linked to 
Reflectiveness)  
This means you are flexible in your 
learning (ready to change plans) 
and can revise your progress and 
change routes if necessary.  
Over the next two weeks can you 
show revising when carrying out a 
task at home by:  

-Planting some cress and placing it around the house. 
Monitor and re-assess its position after a few days-is 
there somewhere better to place it?  
-Writing a short story together and editing it to 
improve as you go 
-Starting a piece of art work each and swapping it part 
way through and carrying on with someone else’s 
piece 
-Learn a new times table 
Let us know what you have done as a family, you 
could blog about it (don't forget to tag it BLP) or send 
us a picture! 

 

Applications for Nursery – If your child turns three 
before September 2018 and you would like them to 
join our nursery, please ensure your application form 
is returned before the end of February. 

 

Pupil voice – Thank you to all of the children, who 
attended our staff meeting this week, to help start the 
process of creating a pupil school self-evaluation. The 
children interviewed staff to find out about the school 
and then started to create a list of strengths and areas 
to develop from their perspective. 

 
Yours sincerely 
Lisa Craig  
Head of School 
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